
All INDIA MANAGEMENT ASSOCIATION

Management House, 29 Nizamuddin East, New Delhi 110013

Telephone: 617353 (3 Lines) Telegram: Managind Telex: 3266

26th December, 1975

Mr. P K Ghosh
Technical Officer (Examination)
The Institution of Engineers (India)
8 Gokhale Road
Calcutta 700 020

Dear Mr Ghosh,

Kindly refer to your letter No. TH/1589 (PG) dated 17th December, 1975. We have decided that 

we would recognize those who pass Sections A and B examination of your Institution as eligible for purposes 

of admission to the 1st Year of the Diploma course.

You may inform the candidates who have enquired from you accordingly.

With regards,

Sd/-
P R Gogna

Assistant Director 

SRI VENKATESWARA UNIVERSITY
Tirupati 

Dated 4.12.76

No. CI-45924/75

From
The Registrar
Sri Venkateswara University

To
The Secretary
The Institution of Engineers (India)
8 Gokhale Road
Calcutta 700020

             Sub: Recognition of Sections A & B of A.M.I.E. Examination of The Institution of 

Engineers (India) as equivalent to B.E. Degree of this University – Reg
Ref: Our letter No. TH/158/P.G. Dt. 27.11.76

Sir,
With reference to your letter cited, I am to inform you that the A.M.I.E. Examination of The 

Institution of Engineers (India) is recognised as equivalent to B.E. degree examination of this University for 

the purpose of admission into P.G. courses.

Yours faithfully,
Sd/-

Assistant Registrar
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